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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

 

I am in full agreement with the proposed action to expand trails adjacent to the current Chicken Creek Nordic trail

system. The trail use in the area has grown and is expected to continue growing.

 

I have two concerns:

 

* As this growth of public recreation use continues, the impacts to wildlife and wildlife habitat will increasingly be

negatively impacted. This needs to be on the radar of land managers and contingency plans for the future

considered.

 

* The current signing (and accessible maps) in the Chicken Creek Nordic trail system is inadequate and needs to

be improved. I hope the proposed action takes this into account by adding improved signage and mapping for

existing trails and also provides adequate signing and mapping of new trails.

 

Thank you.


